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Northport Village Corporation 
 

Utilities Department Minutes 
 

November 11, 2016 
 
 

 
Present 
 
Judy Metcalf, Superintendent Richard McElhaney, Wendy Huntoon, William Paige, Dick Brockway by 
phone and Amy Eldridge 
 
Judy M. called the meeting to order at 2:50 p.m. 
 
 
Minutes 
 
Dick B moved to approve the minutes, Wendy H seconded, all in FAVOR.  
 
 
Financials / Budget for 2017 
 
The monthly financials with the treasurer’s comments were reviewed.  The draft budgets were 
reviewed with particular reference to the treasurer’s comments and the trustees’ expressed goals to fund 
potential employee benefits, assure that adequate funding is in place for testing, and assure that the 
expenditures are reported on the proper lines of the statements. 
 
Wendy moved that the budgets as corrected and adjusted through this discussion be presented to the 
Overseers for approval. Dick B. seconded.  All in Favor. 
 
 
Visitors Concerns: 
 
No visitor concerns were presented.  
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Dick M. mentioned that, March of 2021 should be put on the office calendar to review the Inter local 
agreement with the water district.  Dick M. also has mentioned how wonderful Fernie is and what an 
asset he is the Village. A discussion was made about what we could do to show our gratitude.  
 
Discussions 
 
There will be No December Utilities meeting but if an application comes in, then a determination can 
be discussed at that time.   
 
January 11th will be the next Utilities meeting.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:12 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


